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eoMPIBBM'fIAL -- EYES ONLY 

Present: 

MINUTES OF 

SENIOR ECONOMIC ADVISERS MEETING 

September 10, 1974 
12 noon 

Cabinet Room 

The President 
Director Ash 
Governor Burns 
Chairman Greenspan 

Counsellor Hartmann 
Counsellor Ru:J!_.r< 
Mr. Seidman rwv~ 
Secretary Simon 

A review of the meeting with the economists indicated that 
all felt the meeting had been successful. The areas of 
agreement by the participants were broader than had been 
expected and the meeting narrowed the areas for decision. 

The next meeting of the economists on September 23 will 
consider broad subject areas such as: 

1. income maintenance 
2. guidelines 
3. quantitative determinations with respect to 

monetary policy 
4. structural changes 

It was pointed out that the several Conferences on Inflation 
meetings which will be held during the next week with various 
economic sectors cannot be expected to take the broad view 
and will probably not produce consensus but rather a narrowed 
and more parochial approach. This result should be expected 
and we should so indicate when talking about the meetings. __ ......... ... ......... ---
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Minutes continued -2- September 12, 1974 

The report from the meeting of central bankers and finance 
ministers in Europe was that confidence was low and that all 
looked to the United States to have the will to fight inflation 
as a key to their own success. 

Frequent meetings of this group of five -- Japan, United 
Kingdom, France, Germany, U.S. -- will be held. A contingency 
plan for problem areas and strains in financial institutions 
in the Euro-dollar market has been developed. 

Oil prices and recycling of oil money was a principal item 
on the agenda of the Group of Five meeting. It was agreed 
that all the European countries are looking to the U. s. for 
leadership on oil money recycling since it is expected that 
most of the oil money will end up in the United States. 
There appears to be real opportunity for better cooperation 
among the oil-using countries at this time and a new attitude 
by the French was particularly noted. 

It was clear that some new plan with regard to oil prices and 
money must be developed since it was the opinion that the 
present rate of transfer of funds would make it prohibitive 
for most countries to continue beyond two years. The problem 
is both political and economic. It was agreed that the oil 
situation urgently requires new U.S. initiatives and action. 
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among the oil-using countries at this time and a new attitude 
by the French was particularly noted. 

It was clear that some new plan with regard to oil prices and 
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